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Transition Resource - Guardianship Planning 
Dear Newmark High School Parents,

We are pleased to offer Newmark parents an important virtual Guardianship workshop hosted and presented
by Hauptman & Hauptman, PC on Wednesday, April 21, 2021.  It is never too early to start planning.

Everything Changes When Your Child Turns 18
What does Guardianship Planning mean for parents of children with special needs?

Reaching 18 is a milestone and much changes because the law treats 18 as the age of adulthood. Presenter
Laurie Hauptman, PC with Hauptman & Hauptman will help you decide what is "the right fit" for you and your

child as you enter a new phase in your lives together.  

Wednesday, Apr 21, 2021 at 7:00 PM 
To register, please contact Donna Brower at donna.brower@hauptmanlaw.com

A meeting link will be sent after registration.  We hope that you can join us for this virtual event.  Please
contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Tom Beese
Supervisor of Transition 
tbeese@newmarkeducation.com

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
 Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
 Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal
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Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076   

908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com
 

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our
list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email
so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s school. To stop receiving all
email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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